August 21, 2016

Westchester Corvette Club
P.O. Box 57
Armonk, NY 10504

Dear Westchester Corvette Club Members,

First and foremost, I apologize for the lateness of this letter. Our organization is a small
organization, but the work we do “packs a big punch” to those children and their families
within our community. Thank you so much for your generous donation of $357.00, plus
the $180.00 raised in donation at the 6™ Annual Spring Dust-Off Classic Car Show this
past May 2016.

As you know, our organization is committed to helping families with children suffering
from life threatening illnesses and/or injuries within Westchester and Putnam Counties in
New York. In our son’s memory Just Imagine Making Miracles Yours was created, and
Jimmyboy continues to share his love through this organization.

Through your generous support of the IMMY Foundation, we will be able to help many
of these families and individuals not only to meet essential daily needs but to take the
stress off some of their financial needs. It is difficult while a child within a family is
facing a life threatening situation, and as I know, it is the everyday costs that become
burdensome.

Our board of directors appreciates every bit of support we have received from The
Westchester Corvette Club. Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued
support.
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Gina M. Arena
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We help area children with life threatening illnesses and injuries.
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